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I strongly Oppose! The animals we are talking about are free, not stuck in caged and 

used. We are talking about Wolves, Coyotes, Bear, Cougar all animals in which are 

predator's and impact our farming / cattle community along with irrigation for watering 

(beavers damming up ditches or ponds so livestock do not receive adequate 

amounts of water and less feed due to plants not receiving water.  


